Town of North Reading
Massachusetts

Department of Public Works

NOTICE

WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE

The North Reading Water Department will be installing an In-line valve at the intersection of Sunset
Ave and Wagon Drive. This work will require the temporary interruption of water service on Sunset

Ave.

This work is scheduled for Thursday evening, October 5. The water on Sunset Ave will be shut off at
approximately 9:00 p.m. on Thursday. If you receive this notice, please make preparations to be
without water starting at that time. The work will be performed as quickly as is possible, and full
service should be restored early on Friday morning.

Residents are advised that this work does require excavation to a depth of approximately 5 feet, and
will involve large and noisy equipment, including trucks, backhoes, jackhammers, saws, generators

and lighting. Residents are asked to use caution when passing the work area.

Residents may experience a brief period of rusty or “milky” water once service is restored. If
problems persist, please contact the Water Department at (978) 664-6060.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we thank you in advance for your patience
during this work.
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